LISBON

focus

Volume 1: Issue 1

February 11, 2008

A Note from the Editor

Dear Temple Baptist Church and Pastor Elmore,

We will be sending this newsletter every other month to update you on our ministry and family. We thank you for your faithful prayers and support as we begin this new phase of our lives.



Monte Ne Campground at Beaver Lake (Arkansas)

1,214 Winter Miles

January 26, we packed our necessary belongings into our 32 foot travel trailer and said good-bye to our home in Springfield, MO. Our schedule will keep us traveling for six months before returning to Springfield. Two weeks into it, we are beginning to realize all of the things we forgot to pack :0)

God has truly blessed us with safe travels. We have encountered snow in Kansas, bitter cold in Colorado, and mud in Arkansas with no problems! Since we're living in a camper, you can imagine we are looking forward to warmer weather in Louisiana and Texas within the next few weeks.



Left: Paisley looks out the window from her car seat-KS

The beagles have adjusted well to camping life! We walk with them several miles each day to make

up for long days of travel in the car. They think they're in heaven when we pull into a wooded camp resort with endless smells for them to track! They are great travelers.

Support Level at 17%

As we work towards being on the field by summer of 2009, we are praying that a high percentage of the churches we visit will partner in our ministry through monthly support. In the past two months, several churches have promised support and 3 have already fulfilled that promise. We are so thankful for the way God is answering our prayers!

Contact Us...

Beau and Valerie Moore

missionaries to Portugal

P.O. Box 191 Springfield, MO 65801 beau.moore@bbfimissions.com 417.619.7946

Regular \$___ Special \$___